
 

 

Bulletin 

Interested in becoming a Motor Mechanic? 

Check out our Year 11 P-TECH student Bryce and see what he is up to. 
As part of his Certificate III in Automotive, Bryce is learning lots of skills at Blood 

Toyota where he attends a weekly work placement. 
Thanks to the support of the staff at Blood Toyota, Bryce is able to experience “Life 

as a Mechanic” in the real world of work. 
Barrie and his staff are very keen to assist students interested in a Motor Mechanics 

pathway. 
Barrie was pleased to report that our two past students, Tyron and Ashlun, now 

both apprentices with Blood Toyota, are both doing extremely well. 


